Steven SeBe

From: Sandra Taylor <sandrat315@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 10:24 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Testimony opposition of HB5874

House Committee on Elections:

My name is Sandra Taylor, a resident of Johnston, Rl and | am writing this testimony in opposition of the following bill
5874 that allows people to vote who are incarcerated and creates the position of "voting coordinator” within the
department of corrections.

Respectfully,

Sandra Taylor



